## **Doris Cornejo**

From: webmaster@chulavistaca.gov

Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2024 2:37 PM

To: Charter Review Commission

**Subject:** Charter Review Commission - Contact us

You don't often get email from webmaster@chulavistaca.gov. Learn why this is important

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender.

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Charter Review Commission - Contact Us

Date & Time: 04/28/2024 2:36 PM

Response #: 14 Submitter ID: 131889

IP address:

Time to complete: 18 min., 23 sec.

## **Survey Details**

## Page 1

Please feel free to contact us with any comments or questions by filling out the form below.

First Name Theresa
Last Name Acerro
Email Address

Comments

We need multiple changes in the charter. 1. If a council person is charged with a felony what you presented at last council meeting should happen. We should not be paying all that money to fight a felony. 2. Noone with a felony conviction should be allowed to run for any office. Cesar Fernandez who is running for District 4 now has several. (I will try to send one of you a copy of report I have just received. 3. People who want to run to be a District council representative on the council need to have lived in the District a minimum of 10 years (so they are familiar with the District) and not have any felony convictions, They also should own property and or a business in the District. (Andrea rented in District 4 in CV after theoretically moving from her parents home in District 4 in San Diego a month or so before filing to run.) Also since we do not have District planning groups like San Diego each District rep should be required to hold a meeting with residents of their district once a month to get input and to give input on all things planned by the city for the district. Their assistant could talk with employees of each department to get input on what has been done in district that month and what is planned for next month so representative can get public input.

Thank you,

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.

